
NOTICE 
The Fluvanna County School Board will meet on 
Wednesday, February 5, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. for 
the purpose of discussing the Superintendent’s 
Proposed Budget for FY21. At this time, the 

Fluvanna County School Board will hold a Budget Public Hearing at  
6 p.m. on the FY21 Budget. 

The Fluvanna County School Board Office is located at 
14455 James Madison Highway. 


